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google. com>
Tuesday, 28 September 2021 15:04

(GROW)
Re: US - EU Trade & Technology Council, Small Business Opportunities

Deal' ,

Following up on my earlier email, I thought you might be interested in a blog post titled 
"Strengthening the transatlantic digital space" by our Vice President, Government Affairs & 
Public Policy,

I remain at your disposal should you have any questions.

Best regards,

On Fri, Sep 17, 2021 at 2:20 PM google.com> wrote:

Dear ^|,

I hope this finds you well.

We are looking forward to the US-EU Trade & Technology Council meeting later this month. The TTC 
represents an enormous opportunity to unlock the benefits of technology for a wider range of 
consumers, workers, and small business stakeholders, while driving an affirmative and values-based 
approach to digital governance in the US, EU, and beyond.

In case it’s useful to you, over the summer we have put together a document that relates to the themes 
and working groups of the TTC - attached here:

• Transatlantic Small Business Opportunities

If you have any questions or thoughts, please let me know.

Thanks and best regards,

I Government Affairs and Public Policy

If you received this communication by mistake, please don't forward it to anyone else (it may contain confidential or privileged information), 
please erase all copies of it, including all attachments, and please let the sender know it went to the wrong person. Thanks.
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